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UPDATED TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

Project Start Date: Monday, January 20, 2025
Duration of Project: Six (6) Weeks  

NOTICE OF WATER MAIN CONSTRUCTION 
ISLAND HWY AT KNOLLWOOD RD 

Please be advised that the Capital Regional District (CRD) will be undertaking Water Main Construction Project 
on Island Hwy at Knollwood Road scheduled to start on Monday, January 20, 2025, and is anticipated to 
be completed in 6 weeks.  

Temporary traffic delays can be expected. We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when 
travelling through the work zone. Traffic control personnel will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians, cyclists, and direct traffic flow.  
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